
Building for Generations 

 
J.M. Wilkerson Construction Co., Inc. 
was the general contractor for this 
restoration and conversion project in 
Columbus, GA.   
 
The 4 story building already contained 
commercial tenants on the ground floor, 
but the top 3 floors had been boarded 
up for 25 years. The building required a 
complete replacement of all systems as 
well as a new roof and repair and/or 
replacement of all exterior windows.  
The corridors were retained in their 
historic outline with old transoms and 
doors being retained.  The top 3 floors 
of this building were converted to 18 loft 
apartments.  The apartments range from 
730 sq. ft. to 1,800 sq. ft.  The lofts have 
old pressed tin ceiling tiles and skylights 
incorporated in the design.  All work 
was done under the historic restoration 
guidelines of the Secretary of the 
Interior and this project qualified for 
Historic Rehabilitation Tax Credits. 
 

Client 
Miller-Gallman Development (Previous) 
Fabric Developers  
Jerry Miller – 404.275.3980 
401 W. Ponce de Leon Ave., STE. 104 
Atlanta, GA 30030 
Gallman Development Group  
Bruce Gallman - 404.584.0101 
236 Forsyth Street SW, STE 104 
Atlanta, GA 30303 
 

Architect 
Pinsler Hoss Architects 
Randy Pimsler - 404.875.1517 
1383 Spring Street NW, Suite B 
Atlanta, GA 30309 
 

Start Date 
July 2002 
 

Completion Date 
March 2003 
 

Contract Amount 
$1.7 Million 
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